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Letter dated 4 June 2004 from the Permanent Representative of
Mozambique to the United Nations addressed to the President of
the Security Council

In my capacity as the representative of the current Chairman of the African
Union, I have the honour to transmit herewith a communiqué concerning the
situation in the Democratic Republic of the Congo issued by the 11th meeting of the
Peace and Security Council of the African Union, held in Addis Ababa on 4 June
2004 (see annex).

I should be grateful if the present letter and its annex were circulated as a
document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Filipe Chidumo
Ambassador

Permanent Representative of the Republic of Mozambique
to the United Nations

Representative of the current Chairman of the African Union


